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15 May 2024 
 
 
Dear families, 
 
Parental Survey 
 
Last year's parental survey really helped the school develop in many ways. We take 
parental feedback really seriously and have tried to improve things in a number of ways 
following last year's survey. For example, we have developed our outdoor learning spaces. 
We have improved our communication methods, to try and make families more aware of 
what's happening from a curriculum perspective, although we have more work to do in this 
area. We have increased the number of school trips, implemented a breakfast scheme for 
children and now run after school clubs. 
 
Over the next half term, staff, governors, children and families will help form the new school 
development plan. Please use this survey to give your thoughts on how the school could 
develop further, as well as adding any other thoughts you feel would help us improve. 
Please following the link to the survey https://forms.office.com/e/Z146Bwqfxk . We look 
forward to receiving your responses. 
 
Thank you for your ongoing support. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 

 
 
Rik Robinson 
Headteacher 
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